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As this kursy/g kalininskiy, it ends in the works physical one of the favored
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in this book include: groupware or
multi-user technologies such as group
archives or synchronous coconstruction environments, embedded
interactive technologies in the
spirit of ubiquitous computing, and
modeling tools based on rich
representations.
Criminal Code of the Russian
Federation Russia (Federation) 1999

The Role of Technology in CSCL Ulrich
H. Hoppe 2007-06-26 This book relates
contemporary information and
communication technologies (ICT) to
their specific teaching and learning
functions, including how ICT is
appropriated for and by educational
or learning communities. The
technological "hot spots" of interest
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Abelard to Apple Richard A. Demillo
2011-08-26 How institutions of higher
learning can rescue themselves from
irrelevance and marginalization in
the age of iTunes U and YouTube EDU.
The vast majority of American college
students attend two thousand or so
private and public institutions that
might be described as the
Middle—reputable educational
institutions, but not considered
equal to the elite and entrenched
upper echelon of the Ivy League and
other prestigious schools. Richard
DeMillo has a warning for these
colleges and universities in the
Middle: If you do not change, you are
heading for irrelevance and
marginalization. In Abelard to Apple,
DeMillo argues that these
institutions, clinging precariously
to a centuries-old model of higher
education, are ignoring the social,
historical, and economic forces at
work in today's world. In the age of
iTunes, open source software, and
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for-profit online universities, there
are new rules for higher education.
DeMillo, who has spent years in both
academia and in industry, explains
how higher education arrived at its
current parlous state and offers a
road map for the twenty-first
century. He describes the evolving
model for higher education, from
European universities based on a
medieval model to American land-grant
colleges to Apple's iTunes U and
MIT's OpenCourseWare. He offers ten
rules to help colleges reinvent
themselves (including “Don't
romanticize your weaknesses”) and
argues for a focus on teaching
undergraduates. DeMillo's message—for
colleges and universities, students,
alumni, parents, employers, and
politicians—is that any college or
university can change course if it
defines a compelling value
proposition (one not based in
“institutional envy” of Harvard and
Berkeley) and imagines an institution
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that delivers it.
Beyond 2.0 Steve Collins 2014 The
music industry, as with most other
media forms, is in the middle of a
period of enormous transformation.
Digital technologies have empowered
producers and consumers of music
traditional ways of making and
distributing music are under threat
as musicians and their audiences
embrace new opportunities, many of
which bypass the incumbent middlemen.
Whilst it is clear that the music
industry is thriving, the traditional
recording industry, dominated by a
handful of multinational corporations
is struggling to stay relevant. The
changes are so dramatic that the term
Music 2.0 has become commonly used to
delineate old and new business models
and approaches. But the demise of the
traditional music industry is
overstating things the reality is
that (whilst their profits may be
diminishing) they still dominate a
multi-billion dollar marketplace and
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exercise unprecedented control over
the star-making process. And, of
course, they have the resources to be
able to reinvent themselves. The
actual future of music is a complex
and contested one. This book aims to
unpack that complexity, map the
changes and explain the causes and
motivations surrounding an industry
undergoing change. It explores the
world of popular music from three
distinct perspectives. Firstly, it
examines the new opportunities
available to consumers of music
interrogating how the lines between
production and consumption are
blurring, creating fans who do much
more than just listen to music.
Secondly, it draws on interviews with
a diverse range of musicians
explaining their place in the brave
new world and trying to articulate
their newly defined roles. Finally,
it examines the industry itself, and
unpack the responses to current
challenges from new and old players
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alike.
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